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Lincoln -- Attorney General Mike Hilgers announces success in Nebraska’s
lawsuit against the Biden Administration’s EPA, securing the freedom to sell E15
gasoline during summer months. The year-round sale of E15 will provide
Nebraskans a cheaper, cleaner option at the gas pump.

In April 2022, a bipartisan coalition of governors petitioned the EPA for a rule
allowing their States to sell E15 gasoline year-round. Despite the Clean Air Act’s
requiring the EPA to issue that rule within 90 days, the agency remained silent for
over a year before issuing a response.

In August 2023, Nebraska Attorney General Hilgers and lowa Attorney General
Bird filed a lawsuit against the EPA. The lawsuit challenged the EPA’s inaction and
sought to enforce the Clean Air Act’s requirement to allow states like Nebraska to
sell E15 fuel year-round. E15 was already sold during the fall, winter, and spring
months. This win ensures year-round E15 not only in Nebraska and Iowa but also
in Illinois, Minnesota, Missouri, Ohio, South Dakota, and Wisconsin.

“Allowing year-round sale of E15 will reduce the cost of gasoline for consumers
and avoid supply shortages. This will also benefit Nebraska’s corn farmers,
ensuring they have another stable and consistent outlet for their product,” stated
AG Hilgers.

The rule will allow for the sale of E15 gasoline beginning in the 2025 summer
driving season.

Read the rule here.
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.epa.gov%2Fgasoline-standards%2Ffinal-rule-response-request-states-removal-gasoline-volatility-waiver&data=05%7C02%7Cheather.buell%40nebraska.gov%7C78a6967cfee345d43e8708dc3476a6a3%7C043207dfe6894bf6902001038f11f0b1%7C0%7C0%7C638442931399663938%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IcHhEy%2BsLdb49%2F5%2FwNQhFmIKsEfa9Z2omSWhBWJxHgk%3D&reserved=0
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